



Dear Parents/Carers,

Join our Pictureproducts Fundraiser!

We are opening the picture product project to both School and Early Learning Centre families, so everyone can get involved for that perfect keepsake or gift!

Both decorative and useful, Pictureplates are beautiful. Children love eating off their very own Pictureplates, and as the years go by and they grow up and have their own families, their Pictureplates will bring back memories of those happy childhood years.

We are offering an exciting range of products that can be decorated with your child's artwork: plastic or ceramic mugs, water bottles, tote bags, drink bottles, clocks and calendars.

For a functional keepsake, a melamine Picture clock or MDF Small Clock can be mounted on the wall to keep your child's precious artworks permanently on display.

Your child can use markers, hand and footprints and paints to create their artworks, and you can order as many copies of your products as you'd like, so it's a fantastic gift idea for grandparents and family members.

How to get involved

We'd love for you to join in this exciting and creative activity. Just choose which products you'd like to order, and how many of each product you would like. Fill out and bring in your order form on the next page with cash or a cheque made out to the school in the attached envelope.

Schedule

- Thursday 11th September -Order forms and payment are due.
- 2. Orders can be placed online **or** at the office.
- 3. Pay for your order online at https://pay.pictureproducts.com/YARCSC/100433/
- 4. Templates can also be downloaded at https://www.yarragonps.com/parentsclub or collected from the school office.
- 5. Thursday 18th September (2nd last day of Term 3) Templates MUST be completed and returned.
- 6. We expect orders to back by late November / Early December.

Fabulous Christmas Gift ideas with a personal touch!!

Regards, Tegan Pabst ~President co/ Yarragon Parents Club

yarragonpc@gmail.com





Drawing Tips!

Here's how to get the best result for your beautiful artwork.

- Use strong, bright marker pens, paints, craft dyes and good quality photos. You don't have to use special pens, just make sure the colours are bright and bold.
- <u>Don't use</u> pencils, crayons, metallics, fluoros or glitter. These don't show up very well on the finished product.
- Draw inside the drawing area marked on the template. We do our best, but up to 2cm can get trimmed off from one or more edges during manufacture, so make sure to keep important names and dates away from the edge.
- Write your child's name in the box in the top right corner, and write the number of copies you'd
 like in the box below. Some drawing paper templates are used for more than one product, so
 make sure you are filling out the right box.
- Photos should be glued in place well. Large, bright close-ups are best as they will slightly blur and darken during manufacture.
- Some products may have features like clock hands or calendar hangars inside the drawing area.
 Be aware of these when placing your photos—nobody wants a clock mechanism between the eyes!
- Any marks in the drawing area may show up on the final product. Rub out any pencil
 marks properly, or use a fresh sheet of drawing paper.
- Don't roll, fold or crease the paper.
- Keep it flat and free from damage.



Pictureplate 25cm melamine



Pictureclock 25cm melamine.



Small clock 20cm gloss MDF.



Ceramic mug 250mL capacity.



Plastic mug 250mL capacity.



Calendar 12-month tear off.



Water bottle 400mL Aluminium.



Water bottle 600mL Aluminium.



Clase .



Yarragon Primary School & Early Learning Centre Pictureproducts Project Fundraiser

Item	Quantity	Price	Total
Picture Plate	-	\$30.00	
Picture clock		\$35.00	
Small clock		\$30.00	
Water Bottle (600 ml)		\$30.00	
Tote Bag		\$30.00	
Mug (Plastic)		\$25.00	
Mug (Ceramic)		\$25.00	
Water Bottle (400ml)		\$25.00	
Pencil Case		\$25.00	
Calendar		\$22.00	
			TOTAL\$

Templates are available at the school office, ELC foyer **or** can be downloaded from https://www.yarragonps.com/parentsclub

Namo:

l am d	lownlo	pading	and	printing	ıthe tem	plate	es we r	neec

☐ I will collect the templates we need from the school office/ELC.

Payment

- ☐ I am paying at the school office.
- □ I am paying online
- Please complete your order and make payment by Thursday 11th September.
- Drawing templates are due Thursday 18th September.

Please DO NOT fold the templates as this will affect the final product.

We expect all orders to be back by late November / Early December.